
 

 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 12th September 2025 

This Week…  
 

Has flown by! The classroom has been a buzz of activity, fun and 
laughter! 
 

The children have loved the start of our phonics lessons and all the 
activities they’ve taken part in linked to the phonemes: ‘s and a’.   
Children have been …. 

• scrubbing the chalk boards clean 
• using tweezers to place cereal hoops on the starfish 
• tracing apples 
• ‘Activate with Joe Wicks in PE 

                                
 

Next Week…  

We will learn new two phonic sounds ‘t and p’ and enjoy a variety of 
activities.  The children will take part in daily Gross Motor and Fine 
Motor Skills to build up the muscle control in readiness for writing. 
 

We will start our topic work on ‘Families’ – it would be lovely if you 
could share some family photos on Tapestry for us to look at.  Please 
note down who is in the photos to help our discussions, especially if 
including grandparents, aunties and uncles, thank you. 
 

More News…  
Tapestry – If you haven’t activated your account yet, please let me 
know and we’ll get you up and running. 
 
Many thanks for all your support, have a great weekend. 
 
Mrs Madden ☺ 
 

 
 


